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Republicans Expand Childcare Opportunities 
  

Concord, NH – Senator Regina Birdsell (R-Hampstead) released the following statement on the 
passage of Senate Bill 170: 
 
“New Hampshire parents struggled with acquiring adequate childcare for their children under the 
current age parameters set by child day care licensing, and SB170 remedies that dilemma,” stated 
Senator Birdsell.  
 
“Senate Bill 170 modifies current language to create new opportunities for childcare, helping parents get 
back into the New Hampshire workforce.” 
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